
Staff 

Phil Martin, Lead Minister 

pmartin@fccsalem.net 

Dave Jarrett, Creative A rts Minister  

djarrett@fccsalem.net 

Jesse Brinkley, Children’s Minister  

jbrinkley@fccsalem.net 

Logan West, Student Minister  

lwest@fccsalem.net 

Dawn McCoy, Secretary  

office@fccsalem.net 

 

 
 

First Christian Church, 

Thank you so much for the many, 

many cards for my birthday. They were 

beautiful and very thoughtful! 

In Christ, Pat Baldridge 

 

----------------------------- 

 

FOOD PANTRY DONATIONS 

Throughout the month of August                 

we will be collecting:  

Hamburger Helper & Canned Pasta  

for the Salem Food Pantry.  

Items can be left in the collection                

box in the foyer.    

 

----------------------------- 

 

OIL BELT FAMILY CAMP 

Aug. 30 - Sept 2 

Speaker: Matt Proctor 

Worship by: Ozark Christian College 

Register online at oilbelt.com 

Series: Cow Tipping August 18, 2019 

 

Life on Mission 

1 Corinthians 9 
 

1 Corinthians 9:1-14 

God’s servants have the right to be s____________ 

financially and materially as they labor for the   

kingdom. 

 

1 Corinthians 9:15-18 

Possessing a right does not automatically mean that 

we must c________ it.  

We should be every sort of s__________ to others in 

order to share the transforming power of the gospel. 

 

1 Corinthians 9:19-23 

Our m__________ will never change, but our 

m__________ must change. 

We must not value our p_____ over our c________.  

All t_________ to all p________ to save s_______. 

 

1 Corinthians 9:24-27 

Winning the prize requires s______________. 

You will not finish a________. 

NURSING MOTHERS ROOM 

A special room is available for nursing 

mothers. Stop by the Welcome Center for 

additional information. 

1ST ANNUAL         

MISSION SALEM                 

GOLF CLASSIC 

4 PERSON SCRAMBLE 

Saturday, August 24th 

Salem Country Club 

$50 per player (includes 18 holes,                     

cart, lunch & special prizes) 

A sign up sheet is located next                  

to the church office.  

Contact Phil Martin or                              

Norm Steinhoff (303-870-4941)          

if you are interested.  

We encourage you to pray for all 

our Teachers, Students, School 

Staff & Administration  as the 

new school year begins! 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

WEEKLY ACTIVITIES: 
TODAY: 

 8:00 a.m. Worship  

 9:30 a.m. Worship & Classes 

 11:00 a.m. Worship 

 5:30 p.m. Evening Worship 

      

MONDAY:    

 10:00 a.m. S.A.M. 

 10:45 a.m. Staff Meeting 

    

TUESDAY: 

 12:00 p.m. Men’s Basketball 

 6:30 p.m. Pickle Ball 

      

WEDNESDAY: 

 5:30 p.m. Ladies’ Bible Study 

 6:30 p.m. Adult Bible Study 

  

THURSDAY:      

 9:30 a.m. Ladies’ Bible Study 

 12:00 p.m. Men’s Basketball 

 5:30 p.m. Rehearsal 

  

 ----------------------------- 

CONNECTION CARD 
08/18/2019 

Thank you for attending.  Please help us by filling out this card 
and placing it in the offering plate. 

Service attending: 8:00 9:30 11:00 

Name: _______________________________________________  

Address: _____________________________________________  

City/ State/ Zip: _______________________________________  

Phone: _______________________________________________  

Email: _______________________________________________  

First names of family attending worship with you: ____________  

 ____________________________________________________  

I am: a first time guest an out of town visitor 

 a regular attendee a member of FCC 

 searching for a church home 

  Facts & Figures - August 11, 2019 

8:00 am Worship ................................ 118 

Bible School  ...................................... 110 

9:30 am Worship ................................ 75 

11:00 am Worship  ............................. 164 

Total Worship .................................... 357 
 

Ministry Fund Offering $ 11,641.00 

*Add. Designated gifts $ 484.00 

Total $ 12,125.00 

Weekly Ministry Needs  $12,713.46 

 

 
We are pleased you have chosen to 

worship with us today. If this is your 

first time to visit with us, we invite you 

to stop by our Welcome Center in the 

Foyer as you leave and pick up addi-

tional information about our church. 

We appreciate your visit and look    

forward to worshiping with you again. 

Please complete the perforated Con-

nection Card and place it in the offer-

ing plate or take it to the Welcome 

Center following the service. 

At the Welcome Center you will also 

find a map of our facility, a list of    

Bible Fellowship Classes, and infor-

mation about various ministry groups 

of FCC. 

Communion 

We celebrate around the Lord's Table 

each Sunday. Our communion service 

is open to all believers who have put 

their trust in Jesus Christ. You may  

partake as the emblems are passed to 

you to remember our Lord's death. 

Becoming a Christ Follower & 

Church Membership 

The most impacting decision you’ll ever 

make in your lifetime is to surrender 

your life to  Jesus Christ by accepting 

him as Savior and Lord. Come forward 

during the invitation time of our service 

or seek any one of our leaders. 

MINISTRY OPPORTUNITY 

School is back in session and so are we! The Wednesday night HSM (High School 

Ministry) will begin with a Cookout Kickoff on September 4. The Sunday night 

JHM (Junior High Ministry) will begin with a Cookout Kickoff on September 15.  

We need food this year and there is still a place for YOU to be involved! Life 

Groups, Sunday School Classes, individuals, co-workers, friends or families can 

work together to provide a meal, desserts only, snacks only, finger foods, take out, 

pizza, sandwiches, or provide a monetary donation that will provide these items on 

either Sunday or Wednesday. 

We also appreciate donations of leftovers such as pizza and sandwiches, chips and 

soda or other items left from meetings you have at FCC. We will be preparing for 

20 students on both Wednesday and Sunday nights. You can stay and interact with 

students while setting up, serving, and cleaning up or we can do that for you! 

CLEARLY MARKED food can be left in the CLC kitchen by 4:30 pm Sunday   

for the JHM and 5:30pm Wednesday for the HSM. Contact Connie Williams at 

548-2408 and let her know what you’re interested in providing and she will get 

you on the calendar or incorporate the leftovers. 



HOME [unless otherwise noted] 
Doris Baldridge 
Mark Baldridge 
JD Hargis 
Maurice Black [Centralia Manor] 
Evan Hughes 
Ida Smith 
Cheryl Hill 
Debbie Harvey (daughter of Barbara Ball) 
Leah Stufflebam 
Dowell Kelley [St. Luke’s] 
Fred Bisel  
Donna Snow 
Kennah Hiestand 
Christie & Mylee Fruits 
Les Horst (father of Melynda Frederick) 
Jennifer Clark 
Nancy Russell (mother of Bob Russell) 
Ellen Stein (friend of Kathy Russell) 
Jean Spicer (friend of Bob & Kathy Russell) 
Randy Borger [Odin Healthcare] 
Lois Malan [Centralia Manor] 
Sharon Sullens [Doctor’ Rehab] 
DeAnna Clark 
Vernon Quandt 
Donna Carpenter 
Sue Courson 
Mike & Deana Greenwood 
Caroline Mason 
 
 
SYMPATHY 
Our deepest sympathy & prayers go to 
Shirley Coffey & family at the death of her 
granddaughter, Kala Sullens. 

 
 

Follow You Anywhere 
 

All To Us 
 

 
 

Message 
 

 
 

Once Again 
 

Communion Thoughts, Prayer & Passing 
 

Offering Prayer & Passing 
 

 
 

Take My Life And Let It Be 
 

Closing Thoughts 

  GATHERING 

 THE WORD 

 THANKSGIVING 

 DISMISSAL 

I am requesting prayer for: 

_________________________________________

_________________________________________

_________________________________________

_________________________________________

_________________________________________

_________________________________________ 

 

Please keep private. 

Please add to the published prayer list. 

 TODAY IS PROMOTION SUNDAY! 

 

Parents, here are a few changes you need to be aware of beginning next Sunday.  

If your child is: 

 going into Kindergarten, they will move to Foundation Rock (K-2nd).  

 going into 3rd, 4th or 5th grade, they will move to the Preteen class in the Power UP 

room.  

We are looking forward to having your child advance into their next class. It is always a 

blessing to witness our children move on to their next stage of faith development.  

 

 


